Arts College

16" February 2016

To Whom it may concern

Dear Sir/Madam
Reference for Wessex Grounds Services Ltd

We have been using Wessex Grounds Services since April 2014 to maintain our school grounds. |
have been extremely pleased with the team since the start of the contract.

As part of the contract they maintain all our hedges, the sports field (and the relevant markings)
and the shrub areas. They attend the site regularly and are very accommodating, working their
hours around the school day for example if the school field is in use. The team that attend are very
polite and discreet with all work being carried out in a timely manner with the site left clean and
tidy. The management regularly monitor the work of the team ensuring we are happy with the
work and are very knowledgeable and willing to give advice.

Last summer they did some additional work for us creating a storytelling area. They interpreted
my ideas exactly as | asked and produced a wonderful area for our children.

I would have no hesitation in recommending the Wessex Grounds Services team for a professional
competitively priced contract.

Yours faithfully
&Qﬁﬁ%

Jenny Savage

School Business Manager
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Headteacher: Andrew Penman
Littlemoor Road = Weymouth * Dorset » DT3 6AA »Telephone: 01305 833518 * Fax: 01305 835414

email: office@westfield.dorset.sch.uk




